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Sheriff Encourages Residents to Have a Safe 
Memorial Day Weekend 

The Flagler County Sheriff’s Office (FCSO) is planning for increased patrols over the Memorial Day 
holiday weekend. The increased law enforcement presence will focus on seatbelt, speed, and 
aggressive driving enforcement along with countywide impaired driving and boating enforcement.  
 
The full-time Marine and Beach patrol along with C.O.P. volunteers will keep watch over the 
waterways to promote boater safety and deter Boating Under the Influence (BUI). 
 
“While the state is beginning to open back up from the COVID-19 pandemic, we are expecting people 
will be ready to spend time outdoors during this long weekend,” Sheriff Rick Staly said. “If you plan to 
drink, plan to have a sober driver or captain. It’s been a long two months for our community and we 
want everyone to have a safe Memorial Day weekend so don’t endanger yourself or others by driving 
or boating impaired.”  
 

 
The Sheriff’s Marine Unit. 

 
Please help prevent crimes of opportunity by locking your car doors and removing valuable from plain 
view. Always be aware of your surroundings and report suspicious activity to the Sheriff’s Office at 386-
313-4911.  
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The Flagler County Sheriff’s Office wishes to thank all veterans, active duty and our fallen heroes, for 
their service this Memorial Day. 
 
View a Memorial Day message from Sheriff Staly here: On YouTube or Facebook 

### 

https://youtu.be/6q06Pt_7dq4
https://www.facebook.com/flaglercounty.sheriffsoffice/videos/706610526816475/

